
4.11.2022

Mr. Leroy Allala

President of Sister Cities International

Washington, DC

Dear Mr. Allala –

I am writing as a local elected official and extremely aware of the work that Dr. Christine Warnke has

done to promote citizen diplomacy, world leadership and the value of creating new and long-term

relationships that endure through difficult and trying times as we are experiencing today.

I have known Dr. Warnke over the last several years and worked hand in hand with her for our

International Conference held last year.  The relationship Christine and I forged was extremely

enlightening and invaluable given the important role that Sister Cities International plays today on the

world platform.

It is with great joy that I write this letter and please let me know what more your office needs in order to

process the nomination application for Dr. Warnke.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Peter


